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Steven E. Watson Jennifer R. Lyon
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March 20, 2024

Ms. Diane Crowe

Director, CSCD

Johnson and Somervell Counties
425 W. Chambers St.

Cleburne, Texas 76033

RE: Auditor’s Report — FY24 Q2 Cash Count of CSCD Adult Probation

Dear Ms. Crowe,

Summary

In accordance with Local Government Code, 112 and 115, the Auditor’s Office performed a
surprise cash count of the Community Supervision Corrections Department (CSCD) tills as of
March 20™, 2024. To accomplish the audit, the Auditor’s office, alongside the clerk, manually
counted the cash on hand in the till, completing the cash log and reconciling the cash on hand to
the receipt report.

Background

Johnson County CSCD is a multi-district adult probation department that supervises offenders
who are on court ordered community supervision in Johnson and Somervell Counties. The
department has various specialized units, including Court Services, Bond, Substance Abuse and
SAFPF, Sex Offender and Mental Health, and Community Service. Various fees and restitution
payments are collected by the department.

Scope

To complete the regular audit procedures for the CSCD Cash Receipts for this period.






4/2/24, 1:30 PM Mail - Kathy Rice - Outlook

Re: Approval Needed - CSCD Cash Count FY24 Q2

Diane Crowe <dcrowe@johnsoncountytx.org>
Tue 02-Apr-24 11:55 AM

To:Steven Watson <swatson@johnsoncountytx.org>

CcKathy Rice <krice@johnsoncountytx.org>

0 1 attachments (35 KB)
FY24 Q2 Cash Count - Audit Letter - CSCD.docx;

Steve,

| reviewed the cash count audit. Thank you for forwarding. | do not have any questions or concerns.

Thanks.
Diane

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 2, 2024, at 11:33 AM, Steven Watson <swatson@johnsoncountytx.org> wrote:

Diane,
Here is the Q2 cash count draft. Please review and respond.

sw

From: Kathy Rice <krice@jchnsoncountylx.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 2:15 PM

To: Steven Watson <swatson@johnsoncountytx.org>
Subject: Approval Needed - C5CD Cash Count FY24 Q2

Steve,

Attached is the Draft Letter for this audit.
Please forward for approval.

Thank you,

Kathy Rice

Audit Manager

Johnson County Auditor's Office
817-556-6953 x1618

KRice@JohnsonCountyTX.org
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